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The Accreditation & Institutional Quality (AIQ) committee met for the last time this semester on 

Tuesday, November 21st at Levinson 40. 

 

Accreditation/ISER:  

 The third accreditation forum was a hit! The ISER team is planning a forum for Standard 

IV to take place at 9:30-10:30 on December 1st. The forum is sponsored by College 

Council. It will take place at the Fireside Room and will be zoomed to the Delano 

campus. 

 The ISER team is also planning a spring forum that will cover all standards at the Delano 

campus.  

 AIQ will be ramping up its effort to prepare for the upcoming site visit in fall, 2018. AIQ 

continues to have openings in the basic skills and CTE faculty positions.  

 Jessica Wojtysiak and Jason Stratton presented a joint resolution on behalf of AIQ and 

College Council to the Board of Trustees on November 28th.  The resolution is available 

electronically at the AIQ website. 

 

Strategic Directions 

 The Taskforce has drawn up a schedule to meet committees to solicit input on the new 

initiatives for the next Strategic Directions cycle.  

 The SD Taskforce will also host a day on January 19th for anyone interested to offer 

input.  

 The new initiatives must be measurable, and those submitting initiative ideas will be 

asked to identify a manager responsible for the ultimate scoring of the initiative.  

 


